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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are currently exploring options with regards igniting the Friends and Parent Teacher 
Association (FPTA).  
 
The role of the FPTA in a school is to enhance, enrich and improve learning experiences for 
all the children. It is an opportunity for parents and the community to become more 
positively engaged in the children’s education. There is also a social aspect to the PTA: 
parents are able to get together, meet parents of children in different Year groups and work 
alongside each other while raising money for the school and supporting its aims. 
 
The Fairlands FPTA has been dormant for a number of years. We would like to invite 
parents/carers to work with us to enable the FTPA to become active again, successfully 
raising much needed funds for the school. We would be grateful if you could consider 
volunteering your time and skills to help invigorate a group of this nature.  
 
On 26 March 2024 at 7pm, we will be holding our AGM with the intent of electing a Chair, 
Secretary and Treasurer. Outside of these core roles, we will also need to ensure we have 
the numbers to successfully run events with support from the school.   
 
To ascertain interest, could you please complete a form via the link below. This will take 
only take a few moments of your time.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/E4pfYKBYH1 
 

Please do not hesitate to telephone or contact me via office@fairlandsmiddleschool.co.uk if 
you have any queries.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Rachel Evans 
Finance Officer 
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